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*Please see letter and link below, which has been sent on behalf of Aberdeenshire Council and Susan Smith, Head 
of Education and Chief Education Officer. 

 
 
24th April 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Aberdeenshire Council Parent Survey - have your say in shaping Parental Engagement in 
Aberdeenshire 
 

Parents and carers are the most important influence on children’s lives. We would like you to share 
your views with us about the engagement you have with your child's school in areas such as 
communication, your child’s learning, your involvement as parents and family learning by completing 
this short survey. The survey link is below. We will use your responses in our next steps in improving 
our work with families and to inform and review our strategy and action plan on Parental 
Engagement. Completion of the survey is optional and no personal identifying information will be 
collected. Each school’s results will be shared with them to support their ongoing work on Parental 
Engagement. The survey will be open from Monday 22 April until Monday 13 May 2024.  
 
*Link to Form:  https://forms.office.com/e/c8D766smMW 
 
If you would prefer to have a paper copy of the survey posted to you, please email 
christine.mclennan@aberdeenshire.gov.uk. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey - your feedback is appreciated. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Barry Drennan 
Head Teacher 
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